
   
 
 

           
 

          
            

           
              

           
           

           
     

 
              
             

    
     
             

               
  

              
      

 
         

          
              

          
 

  
 

               
             

   
 

There’s still time to register for the World Language Competency test. 

Registration is open for the opportunity to participate in free 
World Language Competency testing here in Northshore this school year. This is 
an opportunity for students who can read, write, listen and speak 
a language other than English to earn up to four competency credits and/or the 
Seal of Biliteracy designation on their high school transcript. More detailed 
information about the test and earning credits can be found on 
the World Language Competency Test website. Here is the pertinent information 
regarding the upcoming testing opportunity: 

• The test on Feb. 29 is open to grades 7 through 12 
• Date/Time: Saturday, Feb. 29, 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. (check-in @ 8:30, 

testing begins @ 9:00) 
• Location: Inglemoor High School 
• Registration (online): Opens on Friday, Jan. 10 @ 8:00 a.m. and closes 

on Wednesday, Feb, 5 @ 4:00 p.m. or when we reach our max capacity of 
130 registrations 

• If spaces for this testing period are filled, we will be in touch to provide an 
additional testing date in the spring. 

Additional information can be found by emailing wldompetency@nsd.org or 
visiting the World Language testing website: www.nsd.org/wlct. It's easy to find 
the WLCT website from the District main page: Click on In Our Schools / 
Assessment /World Language Competency Test or use the shortcut URL 
www.nsd.org/wlct 

Northshore School District shall be held harmless from any cause of action, claim, or petition filed in any 
court or administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including attorney's fees 
and judgments or awards. 
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